
 

It’s	a	Hit! 

	 
I	write	with	much	joy	in	my	heart	about	how	Monday	went.		 
	 
Early	Monday	morning,	I	welcomed	a	group	of	approximately	60	
senior	executives,	including	all	the	principals	from	Palo	Alto	
Unified	School	District.		Superintendent	Max	McGee	had	
contacted	me	about	holding	his	management	retreat	at	Foothill.		I	
told	PAUSD	about	the	incredible	equity	data	of	our	dual	
enrollment/dual	credit	program	that	I	had	mentioned	to	you	in	
my	communiqué	last	week.		They	were	impressed!	 
	

	  
	 
Then,	I	had	so	much	fun	with	our	classified	professionals.		Based	
on	the	reviews	(evaluation	feedback),	the	first	Classified	College	
was	a	hit!		Thirty-eight	classified	employees	hired	within	the	last	



five	years	joined	me	for	a	summer	walk,	tour	of	our	college.		Many	
commented	on	how	much	they	learned	about	our	college.		 
	 
Check	out	the	photos	and	guess	where	we	visited.		And	these	
pictures	do	not	depict	all	the	places	we	went.		Thank	you	to	all	the	
tour	guides!		Special	thanks	to	Classified	Senate	and	ACE	for	
joining	me	in	putting	on	this	great	program	for	our	dedicated	
staff. 

	  
 

	  



 

	  
 

	  
 



	  

		 

	  

Another	big	(pun	intended)	hit	is	Shrek,	our	summer	
musical.		This	is	the	last	week	to	enjoy	the	show.		Come	to	
Smithwick	Theatre	and	watch	a	live	band	in	the	orchestra	



pit	(one	of	the	few	theaters	with	one).		Did	you	know	that	
our	theater	has	an	orchestra	pit?		Bring	the	family.		More	
info	here	on	how	to	buy	tickets. 
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